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16 January 1986

Dear Mr. Armstrong,

Thank you for your letter of 26 November 1985 and your interest in
the International Year of Peace.

The initiative of Do'a World Music Ensemble in dedicating their up-
coming fifth album and concert tours throughout 1986 to the IYP is greatly
appreciated. I am pleased to inform you that your project has been included
in the calendar of events of the Year. A copy of the special issue of the
IYP Newsletter, in which the Do'a World Music Ensemble is listed, is enclosed
for your information.

I take this opportunity to wish you a lot of success in your commendable
undertaking.

With my best wishes for 1986,

Yours sincerely,

far Krysztof Ostrowski %'{7 .
Executive Secretary
Secretariat for the International Year of Peace

Mr. Randy Armstrong

Do'a World Music Ensemble
Box 128

Dover, New Hampshire 03820



